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December 22, 2015

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board
320 W. Fourth Street

Suite 200

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Re: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING CALIFORNIA WATER CODE
DATED DECEMBER 18, 2015

Dear Mr. Cwikla:

Please be advised Royale Energy, Inc. currently does not operate any oil and gas facility
within Los Angeles or Ventura Counties.

I certify under penalty of law that this document were prepared under my direction or
supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel
property gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the
person or persons who manage the system, or those directly responsible for gathering the
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true,
accurate and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false
information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment.

Please contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Rachele Wolchko
Executive Assistant



